From: John Mangahas [mailto:mangahas@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2016 2:22 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Travel Confirmation 

Hi, Steve-

Just wanted to write to let you know that I travelled to Seattle, WA from October 23  to October 27 to attend the National Summer Learning Association Conference. It was a great opportunity to network and learn from like-minded professionals from around the country who are trying to keep kids learning all year round. All expenses were paid by the CPL Foundation including airfare, hotel, ground travel and meals.  Thank you.

John Mangahas | School-Aged Specialist 

Chicago Public Library | 400 S. State Street | Chicago IL 60605

312 745 0734 | mangahas@chipublib.org 

